
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 May 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Weald Challenge Parent and Carers Information Evening 
 
On Thursday 9 June we will be hosting a Weald Challenge information evening via Microsoft Teams. 
The meeting will run from 5pm until 5.45pm. The information evening is a great opportunity to 
address any queries and answer any further questions that you may have. 
 
You will be able to join the meeting using a personal email address and by clicking on the link below. 
There will be no access to the microphone feature so any questions will need to be typed into the 
chat box. The meeting will be recorded so if you are unable to join the meeting, a link to access the 
information evening will be made available. 
 
Students will be delivered a similar presentation in school the week following the your information 
evening. 
 
To join the meeting please use the following link: Weald Challenge Parent Information Evening  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at awehrle@wealdgs.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wehrle 
Extra-curricular Coordinator 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZGMwNTAwNGItMDU3NS00ODZjLTg1NTUtYTdjZmI5ZjcwMTE5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22fa7f3459-bb51-4c22-a3ac-0a2870306d80%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%222d193d3b-cac6-4932-ab9e-1fb58a59a5a6%22%7d
mailto:awehrle@wealdgs.org

